
Painted Lancashire (?) Child’s 
Chair

An RFS member, Mike Hicks, sent these accompanying 
pictures to us. In over 30 years of dealing he has never seen 
anything similar. He acquired it from a private collector but 
there was no provenance for the chair. The painting 
certainly looks early 19th century, as does the chair itself. 
From the very distinctive fan top rail it would be 
reasonable to suppose that the chair is from the 
Liverpool/Chester area.

If any members have seen or heard of similar chairs it 
would be good to know and any responses will be included 
in the next newsletter.

Treve Rosoman
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